
Dear Parent/Carer/Governor,

Welcome to the Spring Term Edition of Our School Newsletter!

As we step into the vibrant season of spring, we’re excited to share the latest happenings
and highlights from our school community. The Spring term has been filled with energy and
enthusiasm, with growth, learning, and new opportunities for pupils.

In this edition, we’ll explore the exciting activities pupils have undertaken, celebrate our pupils
achievements and re-cap some important dates for Summer term.

We hope you enjoy reading about the exciting events that have taken place and we look
forward to welcoming pupils back for the Summer term in April. 

Happy Spring! 🌸
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This term saw our some of our staff attend a Department for Education (DfE) conference,
where they gained valuable insights and strategies to improve attendance across the school.
To encourage pupils to be present and engaged, we also launched an exciting attendance
competition! Pupils with the best attendance had the chance to win a Kindle - well done
everyone for taking part!

We would also like to say another big WELL DONE to Cherry Blossom Class
for collectively achieving the best attendance this term!



Our KS1 children have been embarking on an
exciting adventure as they learn all about

pirates! They’ve explored pirate history, created
their own treasure maps, and even dressed up

as pirates to bring the stories to life. 

Through fun activities and storytelling, the
children have developed their creativity,
teamwork, and problem-solving skills.

It’s been an engaging and hands-on learning
experience for all!
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EYFS/KS1

PEGGY
The wonderful Peggy has been

back once again, bringing joy and
support to both staff and pupils!

She really is one of the team!
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MACBETH

KS3 pupils had the opportunity to attend
The Savoy Cinema to watch a special

screening of Macbeth, bringing
Shakespeare’s tragic play to life on the big

screen. 

This experience allowed pupils to engage
with the classic text in a dynamic and

immersive way, sparking lively discussions
and new insights.

ONLINE SAFETY DAY

In February we participated in
Online Safety Day, a dedicated

event aimed at raising awareness
about the importance of staying
safe while using the internet.

Pupils and parents were invited to
take part in activities and

discussions about protecting
personal information, recognising

online risks and practicing
responsible behavior online. 

The day emphasised the importance
of digital well-being, empowering

pupils and parents with the
knowledge and skills needed to
navigate the online world safely

and confidently.

DONCASTER 
ROVERS

This Spring half term,
Doncaster Rovers were back
at the school engaging with
pupils in fun and interactive

sports sessions. 

Pupils took part in various
activities, encouraging
teamwork, fitness, and

sportsmanship. 



KS2
KS2 pupils have been using clay to replicate characters and

explore textures. They’ve experimented with slime and learned
about its properties, while also studying how magnets attract

or repel materials. 

These activities helped the children explore both creativity and
science.

DARTS DRAMA AND MUSIC
The wondereful DARTS team have returned this term to

bring creative drama and music lessons in to school.

These lessons give pupils the chance to be creative and
learn important skills like teamwork and communication. 

Pupils even got to experiment with special effects make-
up, letting them transform into different characters. 
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REMINDER: Pupils will return on Monday 14th April 2025. 

Tee-Jay has not been here for very long but he has slotted into the routines of Cherry
Blossom brilliantly. He has shown that he is an inquisitive pupil who always wants to know

what is happening, why things happen and how they all work together. 

When it comes to his learning, Tee-Jay has shown that he is capable of listening to
instructions and then trying to start his work independently. 

We know that he is going to do super well in his new school and we are all really proud of
him!
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After working really hard during his time at The Levett School, Kyden has now been given the
opportunity to spread his wings and start a new placement. Whilst being in Cherry Blossom

class, Kyden has shown that he is a thoughtful, caring and considerate pupil who enjoys
being with his peers. He is passionate about ICT and football and would often be found
creating pages using Publisher or saving goals in the quad. Kyden has shown that he is
always willing to help his peers and can be relied upon to help those who are struggling

within both academic and social situations. 

We will miss Kyden but know that this is the best move forward for him and we know that he
will smash this opportunity!

 

A big shout out to Millie who has done amazing at swimming, going from the shallow end to
the deep end in under 6 weeks. She is able to dive and has completed her Swim Safety. 

Millie listens to the instructor and follows all of her advice.

As we wrap up this term, we would like to take a moment to thank everyone for their hard work and
dedication. We hope you all enjoy a well-deserved break, filled with rest and relaxation. 

We can’t wait to welcome you back for the Summer term, where exciting new opportunities and adventures
await. 

Have a wonderful break!


